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Register now for 8
th

 annual Girls’ Day 

at City Hall  

 

Young women looking to find out more about a future in public service and leadership 

can now register to have the opportunity to meet and be inspired by a number of local leaders 

during the 8th annual Girls’ Day at City Hall, hosted on Wednesday, March 14 by 

Alderwoman Milele A. Coggs.  

Space is limited, and registration for Girls’ Day ends at the close of business on 

Wednesday, March 7. The online registration form can be accessed at 

milwaukee.gov/commoncouncil/District6/girlsdayreg. 

Registration check-in on the day of the event starts at 8:30 a.m. and the program will 

run from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

For additional information contact the District 6 office at 286-2994 or 

adantz@milwaukee.gov.  

The event will include panel discussions and workshops in addition to opportunities for 

active engagement and involvement with several public service-oriented organizations and 

entities focused on young women and led by women, including: WestCare Wisconsin, Youth 

Action Council; 9to5; Girl Scouts; and more.  
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